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Governor Pritzker signed the Illinois Gambling Act into law on June 

28, 2019.  The Act makes significant changes to gaming law in Illinois.  

The Illinois Gaming Board is working through these changes and on 

implementation of the Act.  We will share information on the IGB website 

as the information becomes available. Please check back regularly for 

updates. 
 


